A WORD FOM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Dear Readers,

Opening this first issue of the fortieth volume of our journal, Nuclear Technology & Radiation Protection,
it gives me great pleasure to announce that seven distinguished scientists from diverse regions worldwide have
joined our editorial board:

Abouzeid A. Thabet, Pharos University, Alexandria, Egypt
Hoai-Nam Tran, Phenikaa University, Hanoi, Vietnam

Itzhak Orion, Ben-Gurion University of the Negev, Beer-Sheva, Israel
Jiri Janda, University of Defence, Vyskov, Czech Republic

Rares Suvaila, National Institute GeoEcoMar, Bucharest, Romania
Shahid Bashir, University Malaya, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia
Vishwanath P. Singh, Karnatak University, Dharwad, India

Their reputation and creativity will undoubtedly assist the editorial team in maintaining the journal's standing
attained thus far in the field of Nuclear Science and Technology, and in further enhancing its global recognition.
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours truly
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Rodoljub Simovic



